
From: Ron and Judy Hills 
Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2009 6:57 PM 
To: Sen. Charlie Huggins 
Subject: Alaska Territorial Guard 
 
Hi there-I saw you on t.v. tonight speaking about the Territorial Guard. Thanks for standing up for 
them. Everyone I know is furious about the decision to stop their benefits. Is there anything that 
anyone of us can do to to help with this? 
 
As Mr. Nugen from Nugens Ranch said several years ago about the longevity bonus------we are 
dying as fast as we can!!! I am ashamed of our government for this decision. Thanks again. Judy 
Hills 
 


